
I support limited access into the Babines and the Telkwas west of Mooseskin Jonnie on hard 

pack trails. 

  

Brian Shorter 
 
 
From: Lloyd & Jo Kilback  
Sent: June-13-12 1:05 PM 

 
 
At the request of the BVCRB, the Bulkley Valley Quad Riders are seeking letters of support from the 
members of the Ramp Table for limited access to the Babine Mountains Provincial Park and the Telkwa 
Mountains, west of Mooseskin Johnny Lake. These letters will be presented to the Parks Branch and to 
the Fish and Wildlife Branch for their consideration. Your response to our request can be sent via e-mail 
to ljkilbac@telus.net by July 15, 2012. The Bulkley Valley Quad Riders would appreciate your earliest 
attendance to this matter. 
 
Thank you for considering our request. 
 
Lloyd Kilback 
Ed Hinchliffe 
Bulkley Valley Quad Riders ATV Club 
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